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Open Calls to assist the Region 
 
 
Dear friends, 
 
It is now just under one year till the European Scout Conference will meet in Norway to review our work 
and look to the future.  
 
The European Scout Committee wants to already prepare National Scout Organisations and National 
Scout Associations to be thinking about the future and already to begin thinking about the best people to 
encourage participating in the next Open Call associated with the work of the Region from mid 2016.  
 
We will of course send the formal launch at some time next year, in advance of the European Scout 
Conference. 
 
In the meantime, we would like to thank all those who have offered their services in helping us to work 
on and achieve elements of the current Regional Scout Plan. Even though there is less than one year to 
go, we remain open to receive applications to support the ongoing work through becoming a potential 
member of the current Resource Pool. 
 
To facilitate any applications at this stage, please find attached the standard template. 
 
Looking forward to receiving any updates and eventually to renewing the Open Call as we enter a new 
Triennium.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
David McKee 
Regional Director 


